
Jason Sullivan 

From: Lynn Richardson [lynn.richardson@ncmail.net]

Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2007 10:04 AM

To: Jason Sullivan

Subject: FW: development of parcel 19333
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Dear Ms. Sears: 
Thank you for contacting the Chatham County Historical Association about your plans to develop parcel 19333.  We 
understand that you are aware of no structures or gravesites on the property. You did mention that a former structure was 
destroyed about 40 years ago.  If any evidence of this structure remains, we would like the opportunity to evaluate the site 
for artifacts before the area is disturbed. 
  
As I mentioned in our conversation, evidence of former human habitation often surfaces only after the land is more 
thoroughly examined.  Should you find such evidence, in the form of structures or their remains, or gravesites, as your 
project moves forward, please contact the Chatham County Historical Association right away.  Our interest is in preserving 
or documenting these traces on the land of former us and occupancy.  
  
The Chatham County Historical Association appreciates your sensitivity to the preservation of local history. 
  
Beverly Wiggins 
jimerly@earthlink.net 
542-4478 
  
cc: Lynn Richardson, Chatham Co. Planning 
       Jane Pyle, CCHA 
  


